
Secretary’s Report 
Hanson Riding Club Board Meeting 

April 9, 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The monthly meeting of Hanson Riding Club was held on Friday, April 9, 2021 via 
videoconference call at 7:00 p.m. 
 
The following members were present:  
 Officers:  Micaela Shea, Chris Ferri, Rita Bryant, Karen Quigley 
 Board Members:  Patricia Rogers, Elizabeth Robinson, Rebecca Marshall 
 
Secretary’s Report:  The Secretary’s report was read by Karen.  Motion to accept 
made by Chris, seconded by Rita. 
              
Treasurer’s Report:  The Treasurer’s report was read by Rita.  Motion to accept 
made by Chris, seconded by Patty. 
 
Newsletter/Website:  The sponsorship form is on the website.  We need to 
update the website to not “tentative” dates and that events will be held 
according to protocol and safety measures. 
  
Old Business:   
 Discussion of sponsors. Reviewed trail and show dates for 2021 to be 
posted on the website along with who is running each event and who to contact. 
 
New Business: 
 Discussion of having a sponsor book or not this year.  Discussion of class 
list.  Ribbons and first place prizes need to be purchased. 
  
Calendar of Events: 
  The May show has been moved to August. 
 



The next HRC Board meeting will be held on Friday, May 7, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:01 p.m. 
 
 
 
Faithfully submitted,  
Karen Quigley, Recording Secretary 
 

 


